
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                 ORIENTATION SESSION FOR CLASS VI 
                 SESSION: 2024-25 

 
 
 
Circular No.112/2023-24                                                                                 Date: 01 March, 2024 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As a part of our commitment to foster a strong partnership between parents and the school, the school 
is organising an orientation session for parents of Class VI students on 06 April, 2024 (Saturday). 
 
The orientation session aims to provide you with an overview of the curriculum, teaching methodologies, 
assessment procedures, and extracurricular activities planned for the academic year in pursuance of NEP 
2020. The orientation session will also serve as an opportunity for you to meet the teachers, ask 
questions, and familiarize yourselves with the school's policies and procedures.  We also need to discuss 
bridging of the gap between Class V and VI during the session. 
 
Your participation and engagement are highly valued as they play a crucial role in ensuring the academic 
success and overall well-being of your child. We encourage all parents/guardians to attend this session. 
 
Please mark your calendars accordingly. Further details will be shared with you closer to the date of the 
orientation session. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you on 06 April, 2024 for an informative and enriching session.  
 
This may be treated as an advance intimation. 
 
 
 
 
               Asha Prabhakar 
                         (Principal) 
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VPL /HM (Sr) / HM (Pr) (via e-mail) 
Website I/C, Staff (via e-mail) 
Broadcast Groups (Class V : 2023-24) 
Anjani (File) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Save the Date 

 
06 April, 2024 
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